
PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPCOMING CONTINUED 
ACCREDITATION REVIEW BY CCNE 

Announcement 

Carolinas College of Health Sciences wishes to announce that the Commission on 
Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE) will conduct an on-site accreditation review for the 
Bachelor of Science in Nursing completion (RN-BSN) program from March 19 to 21, 2025. 

Third-Party Written comments are welcome and should be submitted no later than 21 days 
prior to the scheduled evaluation.  

Submit all written comments, in English, directly to CCNE by February 26, 2025 to: 

thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org   

Or, if you prefer mail comments to: 

Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education 

Attn: Third-Party Comments 

655 K Street NW, Suite 750 

Washington, DC 20001 
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